Term 2 Newsletter 2017

Dear ARRENDELL Parents and Students,

We are now into the second half of the year, with preparation for Term 3 now underway.

The staff at ARRENDELL are excited about the new term and the delivery of courses that will continue to position your children ahead of their peers and importantly, by continuing to foster their love of learning.



Feature article: Read about the importance of spelling.

According to a rscheearch at Cmabrigde Uinervtisy, it deosn't mttaer inwaht oredr the Itteers in a wrod are, the olny iprmoetnt tihng is tahtthe frist and Isat Itteer be at the rghit pclae. The rset can be a total mses and you can sitll raed it wouthit any porbelm. Tihs is bcuseae the huamn mnid deos not raed ervey Iteter by istlef, butthe wrod as a wlohe.

If we've captured your interest, find out, " How do we best polish student spelling skills?" - read more now.

Read feature article

<u>Tiny libraries on front lawns, in beaches</u> and in fridges?

There's a world wide craze that's aiming to make books available to everyone, no matter who you are or where you live.

Maybe it's time you got creative and built your own?

Read the full article

Thank you again for your continued support and the opportunity to work closely with your children.

Gloria Condon Managing Coordinator